Church Hill Association
P.O. Box 8031
Richmond, VA 23223

WWW.churchhill.org

March 4, 2014

Willy Thompson

Senior Planner, City of Richmond
Land Use Administration Division
900 East Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

Re: 404 north 23rd Street
File number 3994 A
Dear Mr. Thompson,

I am writing in follow up to Land Use Proposal Response Form that was submitted on January 9,
2014.

The Metzlers proposal has been evaluated by our Zoning Committee and presented to our
membership for approval. We took note of their diligence in securing the approval of all
surrounding neighbors and efforts to create a structure within the building standards of the
neighborhood. Iam pleased to report that this project received universal support from all in our
organization.

The Church Hill Association stands in support of the above Special Use Permit.
If there is any further information you may require, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

ffy o~

Geoffrey Cooper, MD
President













































